
Spring 5 2017 
 

  

   20th January 2017 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Celebration Assembly 

 

Class Attendance Award for week ending 13th January 

  Attendance Minutes Late 

First Mr East 96.3% 56 

Second Mr Stoddart 96.3% 89 

Third 
Mrs Drinkwater 

Mr Ross 
95.5% 149 

Fourth Miss Walsh 92.6% 53 

Fifth Mrs McCoy 92.5% 172 

 
Year 6 Residential 

A letter has been sent out today to the Year 6 pupils regarding the residential 

trip in the summer.  Please return the completed slip and deposit by next Friday 

to confirm your place. 

 

Parking 

Please may I remind you not to park on the double yellow lines outside school or 

on the yellow grid in front of the school gates.   

 

Many thanks for all your support. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 
 

Miss P Newman 

Headteacher 


